



COLEGIO REIMS  
ELEMENTARY SECTION  
SCHOOL YEAR 2024-2025  
READING GUIDE  
5th GRADE - 2nd PERIOD

STUDENT'S NAME: \_\_\_\_\_ 5TH \_\_\_\_\_

DATE: \_\_\_\_\_

1. Read the text. Read the questions and choose the correct answer.

### I love my city

#### Sophie



I live in the north of England, in a city called York. The city's on a big river and in the summer I love going on a boat trip. It's great to sail past famous buildings and under the city's bridges. There are lots of cool museums in York, too. The National Railway Museum is my favourite. It's got the biggest collection of trains in the country and it's free to go in!

#### Marina



I live near Liverpool, a big city in the north west of England. Liverpool is famous for its music and its amazing museums. My favourite museum is the World Museum. You can learn interesting facts about the planet and there are lots of fun activities for children to do. It's easy to travel to Liverpool. From my house, I can catch a train or a bus, but I like going by ferry the best.

#### Amanda



I live in Edinburgh, the capital city of Scotland. There are lots of cool things to see and do in my city. My favourite place is Edinburgh Castle. It's on top of a high rock and the views of the city are amazing. In the centre of the city there's a beautiful park called Princes Street Gardens. It's a good place to have a rest when you are shopping. I love going to concerts there, too.

Read the questions and choose the correct answer.

#### Which person

|                                          | Sophie | Marina | Amanda |
|------------------------------------------|--------|--------|--------|
| 1 lives in a capital city?               | A      | B      | C      |
| 2 goes to the city by boat?              | A      | B      | C      |
| 3 enjoys listening to music in her city? | A      | B      | C      |
| 4 is interested in natural science?      | A      | B      | C      |
| 5 doesn't pay to go in a museum?         | A      | B      | C      |
| 6 enjoys seeing the city from a boat?    | A      | B      | C      |

2.

Read another text. Then read and choose the right answers.



Jennifer Wilson is 13 years old and lives in London in the UK. She wants to be a computer programmer when she leaves school. She's already programmed more than 30 different games and she's sold one of them to a large computer company.

She spends a lot of time playing computer games herself. 'My favourite games are sports games. I play games and I think about how they can be a lot better. I'm really interested in games that you can play online at the same time as other people. There are so many football games, but I want to make games for other sports. I'm working on a hockey game at the moment.'

Jennifer doesn't always work on her own. 'There's a group of five of us who work together. If there are more of us, we work more quickly. The only thing I'm sad about is that I'm the only girl! I hope more girls become interested in computer programming.'

- |                                                                                                                                                                                                                  |                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               |                                                                                                                                                                                                                        |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| <p>1 Jennifer has already</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>A sold 30 games to a computer company.</li><li>B left school to be a computer programmer.</li><li>C programmed more than 30 games.</li></ul> | <p>2 Jennifer isn't working on a football game because</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>A she prefers hockey to football.</li><li>B there are many football games already.</li><li>C you can't play football games online.</li></ul> | <p>3 Jennifer is sad because</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>A not many girls are interested in programming.</li><li>B she always works on her own.</li><li>C she would like to work more quickly.</li></ul> |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|